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Weekly Bulletin—28th January 2022 

 

January 2022 has flown by and we have a lot of 

exciting events planned for the next few weeks. 
 

Changes to after school care 
 

You will have received the email regarding the closure of Home Hub and  

‘Footprints in the Forest’ will be starting after Easter 
 

We will email the link to book these sessions shortly. 
 

Miss Alexandra Pagonis can be contacted on 07873 811881 
or via email footprintsintheforest.fs@gmail.com  

 
 

Priority places will be given to existing HomeHub children.  

mailto:footprintsintheforest.fs@gmail.com


 

Attendance 

If your child is going to be    

absent from school    

(including Nursery Children) 

Please make sure you phone 

school before 9.30am 

Tel : 01606 593315 option 1 

 

 

 
 

 

Reading    

competition 
 

Please WhatsApp 

to 07701 316490  photos of 

children reading bedtime    

stories. Add a caption of what 

the book is and why it was 

chosen. You could win book  

tokens to spend on books. 

Competition ends on  14th 

February. Please send in 

school hours only 

Eye Health 
 

Please see the    

letter sent by email 

and on the school 

website about the 

importance of    

regular eye tests  

for children, which               

are free on the 

NHS. 

School Lunches 

School lunch menus can be  

found via our   

website.  

Next week will be 

Week 2 

Face Coverings 

All adults or young people 

aged 12 or over must wear a 

face covering on and around 

school grounds. This is very 

important  due to the high    

infection levels in our area.  




